
From: Kathy Allen <KK0427@live.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, January 3, 2023 12:36 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: Public Comment on J&A Agenda Item 22-1529 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

To the Judiciary & Administration Committee;

I am writing to express my support for Agenda Item 22-1529, the Resolution adopting the City 
of La Crosse’s 2022 Climate Action Plan. I have followed the progress of this plan as it was 
developed and reviewed the final draft of the document. I think it is very well-thought-out plan 
that includes an appropriate level of detail that will be very useful for the City moving forward. 
The proposed goals and actions will not only address the looming climate crisis, but many will 
also improve the quality of life in our community. I look forward to seeing our community come 
together to achieve the outlined goals to shape a healthier, more stable future for our city and 
the greater Coulee Region.

Thank you,

Kathy Allen

1815 Cameron Ave.    


